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Mark S. Chester 

P.O. Box 545  

Woods Hole, MA 02543 

  

Re: Fiscal Agent for Ethnic Diversity Photography Project 

  

Dear Mr. Chester: 

  

Regarding your photography project to document the ethnic diversity in the state of 

Massachusetts, I am happy to offer Massachusetts Immigrant and Refugee Advocacy 

Coalition, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization to serve as your fiscal agent for this undertaking 

to be completed within the next four years. 

  

It is my understanding that your photographs will be compiled for general public viewing as a 

traveling exhibition, published in a catalogue for distribution to city libraries and schools through 

the state, as well as become part of our record.  

  

I believe that your photographs of citizens of various ethnic heritage will offer an insightful and 

educational overview; not only to all other citizens, but also the images will bring attention to 

this organization’s mission in making a positive impact on immigrants’ lives. 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to be associated with this photography project. I wish you success 

with your capital campaign. 

  

Sincerely, 

 
Eva A.  Millona 

Executive Director 

 


